: SHERWOOD
FOREST
ASSOCIATION

June 9", 2021

Bryant Harris

19563 Canterbury, Detroit, M1 48221

SUBIJECT: Request for Windows on Front Elevation

Dear Jaimie,

The Sherwood Forest Board of Directors has APPROVED your application to replace the windows as
outlined in your application.

Please ensure you submit and receive full approval from the Historic Detroit Commission before

proceeding with any work on this project. Note - failure to do so results in administrative obstacles for

the homeowner, the city, and the SFA Board. Upon receiving approval from the Historic Detroit

Commission, please forward a copy to the historic committee.

Kind Regards,

Mike Baker

Co-Chair, Historic Committee

Sherwood Forest Association



